
 

  

 
 
 
 
2 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
 
I would like to inform our Bruce House family that I have decided that after 22 years at Saint 
Kentigern College, I will be standing down from the role as Director of Boarding at the College.  I 
believe that now is the right time to take up a new challenge and 2023 will see me begin in a 
newly established position at Dilworth School as Team Leader for their new boarding facility for 
Year 9 students. 
 
During my time at the College I have run Bruce House for 9 years, of which the past 5 years have 
been the most rewarding. I am very proud of the team of staff that have been working alongside 
me, of the collaborative approach and culture that exists within our Bruce House community. Your 
children are all incredibly special and you should be very proud of them. 
 
The College will commence a recruitment process and I am confident that we will have a new 
Director of Boarding early in 2023.  You will be kept informed. 
 
It will be sad to leave Bruce House, however, I am looking forward to the challenge ahead but 
know that I leave your children and Bruce House in the safe and caring hands of our staff. I am 
sure that they will continue to look after your children with the great dedication and care. 
 
 
Fides Servanda Est – Keep the Faith 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Martin Piaggi      Duncan McQueen 
DIRECTOR OF BOARDING    PRINCIPAL (Acting) 
 
 
 


